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RE: DA2023/0995 -54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a local to the northern beaches, I am in support of the development. In my view, the 
development will only bring value to the local offering. With a third of all senior Australians 
living alone, there is a real need for assistance to alleviate loneliness and social isolation. 
Some older Australians face challenges and stresses associated with retirement and ageing, 
such as loneliness and increased social isolation, which can impact their mental health and 
wellbeing. Therefore, I am in favor of the development proceeding. 
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